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Vancouver, British Columbia, 
January 11th, 1939« 

! M 
Dr. Anton Wagner, 
German Commercial Attache, 
317 Keefer Building, 
Montreal, Quebec. 

Dear Dr. Wagner; 

I was very greatly pleased to receive your Christmas 
card and to find that you remembered me on your return home after your 
western trip. 

GENERAL MANAGER. 
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I am endeavouring to go to Ottawa and Montreal on 
Exhibition business but so far have not received the information that 
I require before my trip is authorized, but you may rest assured that 
if I get the opportunity to visit Montreal I will drop in to your 
office and pay my respects. 

lours 

M/F 


